Bobadilla, Lisa

#

From: Cautnl <cautni@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 11:31 AM
To: Bobadilla, Lisa

April 18, 2022
To the City Councils of Danville, San Ramon, Dublin, Plesanton and Livermore:

You are being asked to advance $25.8 million to Valley Link, a grossly over-priced project that
has yet to receive any committed funding from San Joaquin County. No matter how persistent
its sponsors, a $3 billion plus rail line line with a projected average speed of 36.5 mph thatis
expected to attract at most 16,500 round- trip patrons per weekday by 2040, simply doesn't
wash.

The residents of your cities would be much better served by fast and convenient bus-only
lanes along highways [-580 and 1-680.

Gerald Cauther, PE

Co-Founder and President,

Bay Area Transportation Working Group (BATWG)
510 922 9983

www.batwgblog.com




